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News from the Meadow 
October 2020 

 
Welcome to Meadow Flower!  Summer is over and school is in full swing.  We are 
all looking forward to a fun filled year.  It does take some time for our younger 
children to adjust to the school experience, but with patience, compassion and 
understanding we can make their adjustment easier. 
 
Each month a newsletter and the teachers’ calendars will be posted on our web site to 
help families stay informed about school happenings.  We hope this will assist parents 
in knowing what your child has done in school.  Teacher’s often use the calendar to 
inform the parents of any special instructions or supplies needed for that month.  
This, in no way, replaces the teacher’s lesson plans; detailed plans are required for 
each class session. 

 
The start of the school year has been a new experience for all of us. I appreciate 
everyone’s understanding and patience as we strive to safely continue our year. At this 
time, we are not able to participate in any trips or have anyone in the building, 
therefore there will not be any activity fee due. I hope as the year progresses, we will 
be able to bring back some of our activities. 
 

 School pictures  
  Our school photographer has agreed to take school pictures in the spring. 

 
         Fire Truck  

      The Fair Haven Fire Department will be visiting us during fire prevention   
      week. We will be meeting with the firemen in our outside classroom for the    
      fire safety lesson. 

    
      



 
 
 
 
 
     Halloween 

        Each program will be celebrating Halloween in the classroom.  Your  
        child’s teacher will inform you of any special instructions. 

           
  
We are aware that the parking lot at drop off and pick up times can be extremely busy 
and often dangerous. Since the drop off and pick up times must be staggered it is 
important that you please only line up at the designated time for your child’s class, and 
not before. 
 
Drop off times: 
5-Day 8:15 – 8:30 
3-Day 8:30 – 8:45 
2-Day 9:00 – 9:15 
4-Day PM 12:15 -12:30 
 
Pick up times: 
5-Day 11:15 – 11:30 
3-Day 11:30 -11:45 
2-Day 11:30 -11:45 
3-Day Enrichment 3:00 -3:15 
4-Day PM 3:15 – 3:30 

 
REMINDER 
 
● Please call or email the school office when your child is absent. 
● Tuition payment #3 is due Oct. 1st. 
● Physical forms are due now unless your child’s birthday is  
    before December 31st.  
● Please remember to get your child the flu shot and bring us     
    verification from the doctor. 
 


